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Our team of District Nurses
can provide nursing care 
to people in the comfort 
of their own home to 
help prevent disease, 
maintain health and 
treat existing health 
problems.

District Nursing is 
available to people living 
in the communities of 
Rochester, Elmore, Nanneella 
and surrounds and is available to people of all ages.

Care provided can include:
Medication supervision
Wound care and management
Monitoring and support of chronic illness
Nursing care after a hospital stay
Palliative care nursing, for people who have a
life-limiting illness and require support to stay at
home
Hospital In The Home' (HITH) services, providing
hospital-type care outside of the hospital where
appropriate
Remote Patient Monitoring 
Hygiene assessment and assistance
Assessment and referral to other service
providers

For bookings and to find out more information
contact our friendly team on 03 5484 4400.

 Hospital Rebuild
We know everyone is keen to hear how the building
works are progressing. 

We have navigated quite a few hurdles and delays
so far, but great progress is now being made.  
However, everyone of us will be disappointed to
learn that our return to site is likely to be a little later
than originally anticipated. The original Program
had us returning in stages, with Aged Care and the
Acute Hospital scheduled to be first to occupy the
site in June/July this year.

As work has progressed it has become increasingly
clear that it is not as easy as we had hoped to
separate the areas out from each other and occupy
one or two wings while work continued in others.  
To ensure that essential services such as power, IT,
fire services etc. are all linked up across the site,
we need to keep those services intact and
continuous throughout the entire building. If we
were to separate the zones from each other it
would require these services to be separated also,
which would increase the cost of the work as well
as cause further delays and disruption.

While we are still working to return to site by the
end of the year, a revised Program of Works has
the majority of the building works scheduled to be
completed by the end of October. Then we need to
have all of the occupancy and safety inspections
completed and signed off, and all of the furniture
and equipment reinstated, before we can return
residents to the site and re-commence our clinical
services.

Based on all of these factors, we hope to reinstate
all of our services on site at the same time which, 
at this stage, is looking like November 2024.

We will continue to work hard to ensure we are all
back in REDHS by Christmas. We are already
planning a Grand Re-Opening celebration to
welcome the community and our residents back to
Rochester.                                 

Karen Laing, Chief Executive Officer

Rochester & Elmore District Health Service         03 5484 4400         www.redhs.com.au

Urgent Care
is temporarily located at 
40-44 Moore Street, Rochester 
8:30am - 5:00pm
Monday to Friday
Call 0428 358 892 

District Nursing 
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Local suppliers are used
as much as possible.

 Rochester Mitre 10 has
supplied all of our doors

and hardware 

7,040 square
metres of

flooring is being
replaced


